Letterhead with contact numbers

Dear Parent/Guardian:

Your child will be attending a XXX that has a School-Based Health Center (SBHC) located in the school building.  The goal of the Health Center is to promote the overall health of students so they can benefit fully from their educational program.  The attached flyer describes the wide range of services available 
to your child. Please keep it handy.

All students attending this school are eligible to enroll in the School-Based Health Center.  
We especially encourage parents who do not have health insurance or a regular health care provider to enroll their children in the Health Center.  If your child currently does not have health insurance coverage, please refer to the enclosed flyer and call the Health Center for more information regarding the [state] Children’s Health Program.  If you already have a medical provider, we will be happy to work with him/her to see that your child gets the best care.  We are NOT trying to replace your regular source of health care.

If you wish to enroll your child in the SBHC, please complete and return the attached “School-Based Health Center registration” as soon as possible.  Parent consent is required except in the situations noted on the form.  If your child is uninsured and you wish to apply for the [state] Children’s Health Program, please contact us or come to the Health Center and someone will assist you.  

Please contact your School-Based Health Center for further information about health services available to your child at school.  You are welcome to stop by at any time or 
call the number on the enclosed flyer.

We look forward to working with you and your child.

The School-Based Health Center Staff 

